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Department	of	Public	Works,	Roads	and	Infrastructure	placed	under	professional	
assessment.	
	
Limpopo	Premier	Mr	Chupu	Stanley	Mathabatha	has	appointed	a	team	of	
professionals	to	assess	issues	of	governance	and	leadership,	financial	management	
and	service	delivery	in	the	Department	of	Public	Works,	Roads	and	Infrastructure.	
	
It	is	against	this	background		that	the	Head	of	the	Department	of	Public	Works	
Roads	and	Infrastructure,	Mr.	Seroka,	has	been	seconded	to	the	Department	of	
Cooperative	Governance,	Human	Settlements	and	Traditional	Affairs,	effective	from	
24	April	2023.	
	
"We	believe	that	the	report	of	the	appointed	professional	team	will	help	the	Premier	
to	make	an	informed	decision	about	the	department,"	says	Premier	Mathabatha.	
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